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L February 23, 1990

3F0290-15 i
i

i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk

-Eashington, D.C. '20555g

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3 ;

Docket No. 50-302 i

operating License DPR-72 I
Generic Letter 89-15 Response j

I
Dear Sir: 1

Floride Power Corporation (FPC) has reviewed Generic Letter 89-15,
" Emergency Response Data System", and agrees the use of
electronically transmitted data during emergencies enhances the
timeliness and accuracy of the information provided. Therefore,
FPC would be pleased to voluntarily participate in the Emergency
Response Data System Program as requested in the Generic Letter.
Activities and questions concerning FPC's participation in this
program should be directed to Mr. Ron Fuller (telephone No. (904)
563-4547).

Sincerely,

'

.M. Beard, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

) PMB:REF:wla

xc: Regional Administrator, Region II
Senior Resident Inspector
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